
 
 
 

Monday 10th February 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
As part of our new science topic, Earth and Space, we have booked the Wonderdome for 
Monday 24th February. 
 
 
The Wonderdome is a mobile planetarium and an incredible way to learn about the wonders of 
space. The sessions are led by presenters who are passionate and incredibly knowledgeable 
about space who will take us on a projected trip to each planet and will happily answer 
questions from the children.  
 
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £4.16 per child, which will be payable via 
Parentpay, to cover the cost of the Wonderdome. The charge of this visit includes a voluntary 
contribution.  We would be happy to provide you with a breakdown of costs on request. You will 
appreciate that this visit will only go ahead if we receive the full charge including the voluntary 
contribution. 
 
 
Any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Y5 Team 
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